
 

Scholarship of St John 
(Gordon Hewitson Memorial Scholarship) 

Fact Sheet – 2025 entry 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

St John’s Grammar School is currently offering limited Scholarships of St John to students not currently 

attending the School, entering into Reception – Year 12 in 2025. 

 

Scholarship of St John Criteria 

This scholarship offers an opportunity to provide a 

St John’s Grammar School education to a family 

who may otherwise not be able to afford one. 

 

A Scholarship of St John will be considered for 

families based on their long-term financial 

situation and/or short-term hardship criteria. 

 

As an example, St John is the patron saint of 

hospitals and the sick. A family who has been 

impacted by family illness or other situation 

beyond their control would be given consideration. 

 

A successful Scholarship of St John student will be 

expected to: 

• Be a role model to other students 

• Be a team player in all pursuits 

• Contribute to School life and inspire others 

 

Application Process 

Selection for the Scholarship of St John will be 

different for each family, and will involve a 

comprehensive review of each family’s situation 

and subsequent interview with the student(s). 

 

Application forms must be completed and 

submitted prior to the closing date along with 

completion of the required financial 

documentation. 

 

A letter to the Principal, written by the applicant, 

outlining why they are applying should accompany 

the Application Form. 

 

Applicants will subsequently be invited to attend a 

short confidential meeting with the Principal. 

Useful Information 

• Applicants may like to submit evidence of their 

ability to meet the Selection Criteria as part of 

the application process. For example: 

o Academic achievements such as NAPLAN 

Test Results 

o School reports 

o Achievements, certificates or awards 

demonstrating achievement or 

participation in academic or  

o co-curricular activities 

o Evidence of participation or involvement in 

the community, such as volunteering, 

charity work, groups or clubs 

o Evidence of leadership roles within current 

school or community 

o Any other relevant documents in support 

of the application 

 

Copies of the above are sufficient. 

 

Scholarship applications for 2025 entry close on 

Wednesday 31 January 2024. 

 

Please forward completed applications to: 

The Principal 

St John’s Grammar School 

PO Box 234 

Belair  SA  5052 

scholarships@stjohns.sa.edu.au 

 

Please direct any enquiries to: 

Tim Wilson 

Director of Enrolments & Marketing 

08 8278 0210 

scholarships@stjohns.sa.edu.au 
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